
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Co-Chairs Senator Chris Coons (D-DE) and Senator Thom Tillis (R-NC) 
invite you to join a briefing 

 

Assessing Electoral Progress in the  
Democratic Republic of the Congo    

 
Wednesday, August 1  

3 – 4 PM  
Russell Senate Office Building, Room 188 

 
Featuring remarks by Senator Chris Coons 

 
Elections in the Democratic Republic of the Congo (DRC) have been repeatedly delayed 
since DRC President Joseph Kabila’s failure to step down at the end of his constitutional 
term in 2016.  Please join the Senate Human Rights Caucus for a discussion with experts 
about current conditions in the DRC and steps that need to be taken to ensure that free 
and fair elections are held as scheduled for December 23, 2018.   

 
Panelists: 

 

Mvemba Dizolele, Lecturer, SAIS, Johns Hopkins University  
 

Ernst Jan Hogendoorn, Africa Deputy Program Director, International Crisis Group  
 

Sasha Lezhnev, Deputy Director of Policy, Enough Project 
 

Laurie Cooper, Deputy Director for Africa, IFES  
 
    

 
For additional information or to RSVP for the event, please reach out to Anna Yelverton at 

Anna_Yelverton@coons.senate.gov. 
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